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Message:
As a full blooded Texan, and
the partner of a 71 yr old man
that is the direct descendant
of not one family but four
separate families of the
original 301 that came to
Texas with Col. Austin we love
our state and country. My
partner's kinfolk gave birth
to the first set of twin boys
in Texas, and helped start the
first Ranger Company which
went on to become the Texas
Rangers and one of his kinfolk
received $15 pension every
month for military service for
the capture of Santa Anna. So
much rich history we are proud
of. All of our lives we have
been proud to claim the Great
State of Texas our home.
Greg Abbott, Tom Cruz, and all
of these other so called
Texans are an absolute
embarrassment to this state. I
detest that they are dangling
from the coat tail of the
biggest fraudster, thief,
sexual predator and liar in
American history. Trump is
someone these Republicans
should want out of office
immediately. But they
obviously have forgotten why



they are where they are at.
This is no longer Red vs.
Blue! This is Democracy vs.
Trump and his barrel of
monkeys. Stop messing with
people's lives! And fight for
the democracy you've been
ruining! We say NO to the
illegal redistricting of Texas
in order for Trump to
fraudulently gain a third
term. And we call for the
impeachment of Donald Trump
and Greg Abbott. Also anyone
in Congress supporting these
illegal acts of Trump and not
representing their 
constituents, need to be held
liable as well.
Thank You




